
Behan Communications’ website accessibility policy  
 

Behan Communications, Inc., is committed to ensuring that people with disabilities 
have full accessibility to its website. We take the following measures to ensure 
accessibility of behancommunications.com through: 

• Expressing our commitment to accessibility throughout our internal policies. 

• Appointing an accessibility officer. 

• Assigning clear accessibility targets and assigning staff responsibilities for 
meeting those targets. 

 
New and updated web content produced by our organization will meet WCAG 2.0 level 
AA standards by June 1, 2019. Existing web content produced by our organization will 
meet our standard by June 30, 2019. Content provided for our site by third-party 
developers will meet WCAG 2.0 level AA standards by June 30, 2019. 

Behan Communications’ website is designed to achieve WCAG 2.0 level AA compliance 
across current versions of the Chrome, Internet Explorer and Safari browsers. 

We will review this policy annually on or before June 1. This policy was last reviewed 
on May 29, 2019, by our accessibility officer, Bill Richmond. 

We welcome your feedback on the accessibility of our website. Please let us know if 
you encounter accessibility barriers on behancommunications.com by writing to Bill at 
bill.richmond@behancom.com or contacting us at:  

• Phone: 518-792-3856 

• Postal address: 86 Glen St., Glens Falls, NY 12801 
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